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APTOS VILLAGE IMPROVEMENTS PHASE 2B 

GRINDING AND PAVING OPERATIONS 
 

 

The Santa Cruz County Department of Public Works has announced that work is continuing on Soquel 

Drive from Spreckels Drive to Trout Gulch Road, and on Aptos Creek Road at Soquel Drive.  Grinding 

operations will take place Wednesday, February 24, through Friday, February 26, 2021.  Paving 

operations will follow on Tuesday, March 2, through Thursday, March 4, 2021.  These activities will 

require lane closures between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  The Department of Public Works 

would like the motoring public to avoid this area if possible or be prepared for delays.  The schedule is 

subject to change due to weather or other conditions.  Please visit 

aptosvillageimprovement.blogspot.com for the latest project information. 
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  February 19, 2021  
Release:   Immediately 
Contacts    
County:  Cristina Crocker, Resident Engineer 
  (831) 477-3956 
  Cristina.crocker@santacruzcounty.us 
Contractor:  Nick Jouras, Anderson Pacific   
  (408) 318-0351 
  njouras@andpac.com 
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